
27th January 2014  

Opening of new road

Burton Hall Road Extension

It is expected that the extension of Burton Hall Road will open tomorrow.

The new traffic signals managing the junction at Burton Hall 
Road/Leopardstown Road will be activated and will be rigorously tested 
tomorrow.  The lights will be monitored on SCATS.

There will be some disruption as the road opens and we would ask you to bear 
with us during the transition.
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